July 4, 2023

GATE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

Because the monthly meeting date for the Gate City Planning Commission was to be on the Federal holiday of July 4, 2023,
Planning Commission members unanimously voted to cancel the July meeting and reconvene at the regular meeting date
of August 1, 2023.

CALL TO ORDER:

On June 6, 2023, Vice Chairman Vickie Roberts called the meeting to order at 6:07 pm and asked the secretary to
call the roll.

ROLL CALL:

MEMBERS PRESENT: Jo Ann Castle, Margaret Falin, Vickie Roberts.

MEMBERS ABSENT. Delaney Herron, Tyler Kilgore.

ALSO PRESENT: Greg Jones, Gate City Town Manager and Michele Brooks, Gate City Town Attorney.
GUESTS PRESENT: Mr. Cody Ferguson.

DETERMINATION OF A QUORUM:

With three (3) voting members present, the requirements for a quorum are met.

ITEMS NOT ON AGENDA

1) Because the next regularly scheduled meeting of the Gate City Planning Commission falls on July 4, 2023 and
there is no known pressing business expected during the coming month, motion made by Vickie Roberts and
seconded by Jo Ann Castle, that the July 4, 2023 meeting be canceled and the next meeting will be held on
August 1, 2023 at 6:00 pm.

VOTING AYE: Jo Ann Castle, Margaret Falin and Vickie Roberts.
VOTING NAY: None

ABSENT: Delaney Herron, Tyler Kilgore.

ABSTAINING: None

MOTION CARRIED

NLE



